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RE: Class of 2021 Prom

Dear Class of 2021 Leaver,

It is my great pleasure to be able to invite you to attend the 'class of 2021' $t Clemenits High
leavers' prom which will take place on Friday 23d July 2021 at the Kings Lynn Town Hall.
Attendees should anive at the school from épm with coaches departing for the venue no later
than 7pm.

Tickets for the event will be £20 and will be available via ParentPay at the time of recelving this
letter. The deadiine for payment is Friday 1éth July 2021 but please contact us if you require
additional support. Obviously the event will be subject to a lifting of COVID restrictions due to
occur on Monday 19t July 2021 and we will be in touch after the announcement to confirm
the final details where necessary.

We sincerely hope you can join us to mark what has been a year like no other. For further
detdails regarding the event please do not hesitate to contact either myself or a member of
the KS4 pastoral team.

Yours Sincerely

Mr L Feaviour
{Assistant Headteacher KS4 Achievement & Progress)
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